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POSITIVE PROFIT ALERT

This announcement is made by Anton Oilfield Services Group (the “Company” and,
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) pursuant to the Inside Information
Provisions (as defined in the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock
Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the “Listing Rules”)) under Part XIVA of the
Securities and Futures Ordinance (Cap. 571 of the Laws of Hong Kong) and Rule
13.09 of the Listing Rules.

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company wishes to inform the
shareholders of the Company and potential investors that the Company expects a
significant increase in the profits attributable to the equity holders of the Company
for the year ended 31 December 2012 (the “Year”) as compared with those for the
corresponding period in 2011. Based on the information currently available to the
Company, the Board considers that the Company’s well-prepared planning and the
robust market demand in the Year contributed to the substantial growth in revenue of
the Company. In the meantime, the Company effectively improved its operational
efficiency through a series of management enhancement measures, and thus the
profits posted a significant growth accordingly, reaffirming the success of the
Company’s long-term strategy.

As the Company is still preparing and finalizing its consolidated accounts for the
year ended 31 December 2012, which are still being audited by the independent
auditor of the Company and have not been reviewed and approved by the Company’s
audit committee, the information in this positive profit alert announcement is only
based on information currently available to the Company and the Company’s
preliminary review of the consolidated management accounts of the Group for the
year ended 31 December 2012, and is not based on any figures or information audited
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or reviewed by the auditor or the audit committee of the Company. Shareholders and

potential investors are advised to read carefully the audited consolidated annual

results announcement of the Group for the year ended 31 December 2012, which is

expected to be published before the end of March 2013.

The information contained in this announcement is only the preliminary
assessment made by the Company and has not been audited by its auditors.
Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise
caution when dealing in the securities of the Company.

By order of the Board of
Anton Oilfield Services Group

LUO Lin
Chairman

Hong Kong, 21 February 2013
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